
BPS NEWSLETTER
Dear parents / carers, 

We have reached the end of term and what an action pack term it has been. We have
zoned the playground so the children have different activities to go to and this has
been a huge success. We also had a Health Check from our trust. They watched
lessons, looked in children’s books, spoke to leaders and pupils and looked at
behaviour. The feedback was overwhelmingly positive and they were impressed with
how the school has progressed this year. I am so proud of the pupils and staff who
have worked so hard. 
I hope you all have a lovely Easter and I will see you all on Monday 15th April.

Mrs Pask   28.03.24

DISCO PHOTOS



David Wilson homes were kind
enough to donate high visibility
jackets to encourage safe
walking to school. They were so
popular, Mrs Pask has emailed
to see if we can have some
more.
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VOLUNTEERS
A big thank you to our volunteers in school.

Below are some of them. They help listen to

readers and at lunchtimes. We couldn’t do it

without them.
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ROBIN CLASS
(EYFS)

SWAN CLASS (YEAR 1)
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EYFS have been busy preparing for Easter. 

They have made paper chains, Easter nests

and had an Easter egg hunt.  

Year 1 have been looking at the

book ‘Oliver’s Vegetables.’ They

designed and made their own fruit

salad and enjoyed themselves. 
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BARN OWL CLASS
(YEAR 2)

GOLDEN TICKET
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Year 2 have been busy working together as a team in PSHE to

create a healthy snack for each other. They loved this lesson

and learnt how to peel and cut the fruit and vegetables. 

Each week, children who have read at home or

at school are in with a chance of winning ‘The

Golden Ticket.’ One pupil from each class is

chosen and they get to keep a book from the

vending machine. This has proved to be a

really popular reading incentive. We hope as

many pupils as possible leave Bingham

Primary School with a love of reading.
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KINGFISHER CLASS 
(YEAR 3&4)

BADMINTON CLUB
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Kingfisher class have enjoyed

learning all about Earthquakes.

They have produced a report

explaining how earthquakes

happen. They have made

musical instruments as part of

their science topic on sound.
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Inspire + send coaches each term to work with pupils. This term it

was badminton club. The children who attended loved it and learnt

skills that they were able to use in their PE lessons.
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MRS ORTON
LEAVING
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STARLING CLASS
(Y5&6)

The children have been looking at Biomes in

Geography. They have looked at different

Biomes, where they are in the world and

present their research to the class.  

Today is Mrs Orton’s last day working at

Bingham Primary School. She is moving on to

pastures new. We will be appointing a new

office administrator after Easter. You will see

some new friendly faces in the office until then. 
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